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The Embassy of  Japan in Iraq Condemns the Terrorist Attack in Tayaran Sq. 
 
 
 

1. On 15 January 2018, The Embassy of  Japan in Iraq condemned in strongest terms the terrorist 
attack that took place earlier today in Tayaran Sq. in the capital Baghdad, and which targeted 
innocent citizens and caused a large number of  casualties. 

 
2. “This attack is a coward attempt after the big victories made by the Iraqi forces”, Ambassador 

of Japan to Iraq Mr. Fumio Iwai said. He expressed sincere condolences and deepest sympathy 
to the families of the victims of the attacks, and his sincere hope for early recovery of those 
injured. “Iraqis should stay united in the face of terror until all extreme thoughts are eradicated,” 
Ambassador Iwai added. 

 
3. The Government of  Japan supports the Government of  Iraq in its fight against terrorism, and 

hopes that security and stability will prevail in all parts of  the country through the efforts of  
both Government and people of  Iraq. 
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